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Year 6 Residential Trip to Bell Heath Outdoor Elements
Final Reminder for Parents and Carers
Monday 2nd – Wednesday 4th June
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are looking forward to our Year 6 residential trip to Bell Heath from Monday 2nd to Wednesday 4th June, straight after the May half-term. Please see below for key reminders.
Arrival & Departure Details
Monday 2nd June – Departure
· Arrive at school as normal- children can enter through main door through the office to help with bags
· Children should place their luggage in the hall-members of staff accompanying the children will be on hand if you need to talk to anyone
· We will leave school promptly at 9:30am.
· Children must bring a packed lunch.
Wednesday 4th June – Return
· We aim to return to school for 3:00pm collection.
Thursday 5th June – Soft Return to School
· Children may arrive any time before 11:00am to allow for a restful morning after the trip.
What to Bring – Kit List
· Duvet cover, bottom sheet and pillowcase or sleeping bag and pillowcase
· Packed lunch (for Monday)
· Medication – in a labelled plastic bag with instructions (speak to staff beforehand)
· Water bottle and lunchbox
· Old clothes for outdoor activities (no jeans or skirts)
· Waterproof jacket and wellies
· Outdoor shoes and walking trainers
· Slippers or indoor shoes
· Underwear and socks (1 set per day plus spare)
· Toiletries (including sun cream)
· 2 towels
· Nightwear and torch
· Small rucksack
· Plastic bag for dirty washing
· No electronic devices or mobile phones
Please ensure your child can carry their own bag – it should not be too large or heavy. Wheeled suitcases are helpful if available.
Worries or Concerns?
· All activities are led by fully trained, insured instructors.
· Children are encouraged to take part, but no one is forced.
· School and centre staff are available 24/7 and fully first aid trained.
· The site caters for dietary needs – please inform us of any requirements.
· If your child is nervous (or you are), please speak to a member of the Year 6 team – we are happy to help.
We are excited for a fantastic few days away and thank you for your continued support.
Warm regards,
The Year 6 Team
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